
 

 

Date:  November 28, 2016 File: UA Hullcar Aquifer 

 AMS#108432 

 

VIA EMAIL  
 
Kenneth and Brenda Regehr 

4516 Hullcar Road 

Armstrong, BC  V0E 1B4 

(c/o jk@psnursery.com) 

 

RE: Confirmation of dates for Submission of the Environmental Impact Assessment Report and 

Action Plan pursuant to Pollution Prevention Order #108432, as amended on July 29, 

2016. 

Further to the November 21, 2016 conference call between your legal counsel, Jennifer Nyland 

of Lawson Lundell and the Ministry’s legal counsel, Barbara Thomson and Elisabeth Graff, of 

the Ministry of Justice, this letter confirms that for the purposes of compliance with Pollution 

Prevention Order #108432, as amended on July 29, 2016 (the Order), if the Ken and Brenda 

Regehr Feedlot Environmental Impact Assessment report and Action Plan are submitted by Ken 

and Brenda Regehr and received by the Director’s office, and the Action Plan posted by the dates 

specified below, as Deputy Director, I will accept the submissions as having met the 

requirements under the Order as identified below: 

 

Requirement 3: Submit the Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) together with the 

results of the comprehensive monitoring program to the Director – the EIA and the 

comprehensive monitoring program are received by the Director’s office by December 

12, 2016.  

 

Requirement 4: “Retain a Qualified Professional to prepare an Action Plan detailing 

measures to be taken to abate the environmental impacts identified in the EIA and submit 

the Action Plan to the Director” – the Action Plan is received by the Director’s office by 

January 6, 2017. 

 

Requirement 7: “Must publically post the Action Plan required by this order” – the 

Action Plan must be posted publically by January 6, 2017.” 

 

Compliance verification pertaining to these three requirements under the Order will not 

commence until after the above noted dates. For compliance purposes for any other matter under 
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the Order, Ken and Brenda Regehr remain required to meet all other terms and conditions as 

stated in the Pollution Prevention Order #108432 as amended on July 29, 2016. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (250) 356-8185, or Devan Oldfield at  

(250) 556-3098 or Devan.Oldfield@gov.bc.ca    

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Christa Zacharias-Homer 

Deputy Director 

 

cc.  Devan Oldfield, P. Ag., Environmental Protection Officer, Ministry of Environment  

Joe Klassen, Manager, Waste Management, Ken and Brenda Regehr Feedlot 

Marta Green, P. Geo, Senior Hydrogeologist, Associated Environmental 
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